
March 20, 2020 

 

Dear LHS Students and Parents, 

 

This morning Collegeboard released information regarding the administration of 2019-2020 AP Exams. Below 

are the highlights: 

● For the 19-20 academic year, there will be no traditional, in-person exams. Instead, students will be 

offered to take a 45 minute online, at home exam.  

● Collegeboard will provide free, remote learning resources to students. 

● Students will be offered two different testing windows to choose from for each subject. 

● Students who choose to cancel their exam will not be charged a cancelation fee. I encourage students 

to wait to make this decision until more information regarding the exams is available. Collegeboard 

has already released that exams will only include topics and skills most AP teachers and students have 

already covered in class by early March. 

● Colleges support this solution and are committed to ensuring that AP students receive the credit they 

have worked to earn. 

● More information, including the new exam schedule, specific free response question types and 

additional information will be available on April 3. 

 

I am linking the information for students directly from Collegeboard HERE for your convenience.  

 

Please use this as an opportunity to breathe. While our teachers and students are working together to move through 

content material and prepare themselves for AP Exams, we can now continue to do so in a context that is more 

understanding of current circumstances. 

 

Feel free to email me with any questions or concerns. 

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Danielle Rosenzweig 

 

 

https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/coronavirus-updates#free-ap-classes

